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Fraser Valley Regional District
February 7, 2024

Notice of Participation - Canoe Procurement Group of Canada

Closing Date
February 22,2024 - 16:00 PST

1.0 NOTICE

Fraser Valley Regional District intends to renew its membership and participate in one or more
procurements conducted by Canoe Procurement Group of Canada between February 23, 2024 and
February 22, 2025. For further information and access to the Canoe RFP notices, please visit the Canoe
Procurement Portal at https://canoe.bidsandtenders.ca/Module/Tenders/en,
http://www.purchasingconnection.ca or review the British Columbia designated tendering site at
http://www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca. For further information about Canoe, please visit their website at
WWwWw.canoeprocurement.ca.

2.0 OBJECTIONS
Vendors wishing to object to this decision must submit objections, in writing to the contact person below,
stating the reasons for their objection, on or before the Closing Date.

Any and all objections received by this date will be given due consideration. Fraser Valley Regional
District’s decisions in this regard will be final.

Regional District Contact for Questions:

Kelly Lownsbrough, Director of Corporate Services / CFO

klownsbrough@fvrd.ca
604-702-5002
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